[image: ]Flushing C of E Primary School,
								Coventry Road,
								Flushing
								Falmouth
								TR11 5TX
								Tel No: 01326 374498
email:  secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk
15th September 2025
Dear Parents/Carers,
Your child has been chosen to take part in a football tournament at Penryn College on Friday 26th September. Your child will need to be dropped at Penryn College reception, wearing full PE kit including studded boots and shin pads, between 9:15 and 9:25am where I will meet them.  The tournament will run for the morning and will finish at 12.00.  The children will then need collecting from reception and returned to school. Please ensure that your child brings a bottle of water and warm water-proof layers to wear between matches.  We appreciate that these drop off and collection times can be challenging but were wanted to offer your child the opportunity the chance to participate in this exciting event.
If your child does not have studded shoes or shin pads, then please contact me as soon as possible and I will try to arrange to borrow some (if I don’t know until the last minute then it’s very hard to source these things).
Please return your slip by Monday 22nd September at the latest so that we can offer this opportunity to another child if your child cannot attend.
Yours faithfully,

Sonia Wilcox
PE coordinator

PLEASE RETURN TO THE OFFICE

I give permission for my child ______________________ to take part in the football competition at Penryn College on Friday 26th September. I understand that my child will need to be dropped to Penryn College Reception area between 9:15 and 9:25 needs to be collected from Reception at 12.05-2.15p.m.

Signed: ________________________________
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